Sherry, Annie

From: Sail Able Nova Scotia <_>

Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 2:22 PM
To: Sherry, Annie
Subject: Re: [External Email] Presenting to the Accessibility Advisory Committee

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hello Annie,

Yes, we are available for the February 26, 2024 meeting.

Once we know if we are accepted, | will send you our slides. No more than 10 min total.

Thanks,
Or

On Thu, Jan 25, 2024 at 11:45 AM Sherry, Annie <sherryan@halifax.ca> wrote:

Good afternoon Or,

Thank you kindly for this information. | will be in touch with you following the agenda review (taking place mid-
February) to let you know of the agenda review committee’s decision of placing this item on the agenda. If approved,
you would be able to have up to two speakers, and your presentation should be no longer than 10 minutes total. There
will be additional time for questions and answers after the presentation.

Could you please confirm if you would be available for the February 26, 2024 meeting or the March 18, 2024 meeting?
Both will be taking place virtually in Zoom.

Please note that if your request to present is approved, your below email and any accompanying documentation (i.e.
presentation slides, handouts etc.) will form part of the agenda and public record, including being posted on Halifax.ca.
Further information regarding presentations is available on our website at https://www.halifax.ca/city-hall/regional-
council/communicating-halifax-regional-council.

Meetings are audio and/or video recorded for the purpose of creating a record of the proceedings. If you do not wish
to be recorded, please withdraw your request to present; you can provide a written submission instead.

All the best,

Annie



ANNIE SHERRY

SHE/HER

PUBLIC APPOINTMENTS COORDINATOR

MUNICIPAL CLERK’S OFFICE | LEGAL & LEGISLATIVE SERVICES

C. 902.943.8741

HALIFAX

municipality acknowledges the Peace and Friendship Treaties signed in this Territory and recognizes that we are all Treaty

‘1 The Halifax Regional Municipality is located in Mi’kma’ki, the ancestral and traditional lands of the Mi’kmaq people. The
People.

This communication is intended for the addressee(s) only. It contains confidential or privileged information and is subject to
solicitor/client privilege. No rights to privilege have been waived. Any copying, distribution, taking of action in reliance on, or other use
of the information in this communication by person other than the addressee is prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify the sender and delete or destroy all copies of this communication.

From: Sail Able Nova Scotia _>

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 11:05 AM

To: Sherry, Annie <sherryan@halifax.ca>

Subject: Re: [External Email] Presenting to the Accessibility Advisory Committee

Hello Annie,

Thank you for getting back to me. This is really exciting!



The goal of us presenting to the Accessibility Advisory Committee is to inform them about all the exciting things we
have been up to in the last year.

Our little club has grown tremendously in the past year and the timing could not be better! The Mobility Cup (the
national regatta for adapted sailing) is coming to Lunanberg! And we are planning to WIN it haha!

At any rate, we would love to get on the committee's radar and if this leads to any collaboration or support, all the
better.

If you would like me to create a small blurb to attach to our request, please let me know | am happy to do so.

Thanks,
Or Denemark

Sail Able NS

On Tue, Jan 23, 2024 at 10:54 AM Sherry, Annie <sherryan@halifax.ca> wrote:

Good morning Or,

Thank you for your email. This is to confirm that your request has been received by the Municipal Clerk’s Office and
will be taken forward to the Accessibility Advisory Committee Agenda Review Committee for their consideration.

Please advise whether your organization has a request to make of the Committee, or if the presentation is to provide

information only? Any detail you can provide for the Agenda Review Committee would be appreciated.

The next Committee meeting is scheduled for February 26, 2024, with the following meeting to be held on March 18,
2024. If either of these dates would pose a scheduling conflict please let me know. Following a decision by the Agenda

Review Committee | will reply by email to let you know the outcome of your request to present.

Please note that if your request to present is approved, your below email and any accompanying documentation (i.e.

presentation slides, handouts etc.) will form part of the agenda and public record, including being posted on
Halifax.ca. Further information regarding presentations is available on our website at https://www.halifax.ca/city-
hall/regional-council/communicating-halifax-regional-council.




Meetings are audio and/or video recorded for the purpose of creating a record of the proceedings. If you do not wish
to be recorded, please withdraw your request to present; you can provide a written submission instead.

Best Regards,

Annie

ANNIE SHERRY

SHE/HER

LEGISLATIVE ASSISTANT

MUNICIPAL CLERK'’S OFFICE | LEGAL & LEGISLATIVE SERVICES

C. 902.943.8741

HALIFAX

municipality acknowledges the Peace and Friendship Treaties signed in this Territory and recognizes that we are all Treaty

‘1 The Halifax Regional Municipality is located in Mi’lkma’ki, the ancestral and traditional lands of the Mi’lkmaq people. The
People.

This communication is intended for the addressee(s) only. It contains confidential or privileged information and is subject to
solicitor/client privilege. No rights to privilege have been waived. Any copying, distribution, taking of action in reliance on, or other use
of the information in this communication by person other than the addressee is prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify the sender and delete or destroy all copies of this communication.

From: Sail Able Nova Scotia _>

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 11:58 AM

To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>

Subject: [External Email] Presenting to the Accessibility Advisory Committee

[This email has been received from an external person or system]



Hello all,

My name is Or Denemark. | am the president of Sail Able, an adapted sailing club. Last summer we worked hard to
grow our club and expand our operations. We are even more excited about some of the opportunities that are coming
up this year.

| was wondering if we could come to the next committee meetings to present about our work and explore ways we
could work together.

Would that be possible? Who is the best person to talk to about this?

Thank you,
Or Denemark

Sail Able NS





